
Working visit of Deputy Prime
Minister Oleg Serebrian to Dubăsari
district

On February 6, 2025, Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration Oleg Serebrian paid a
working visit to the communes of Pîrîta and Doroțcaia, the District Council of Dubăsari
and the „Community House for Children at Risk” in Coșnița.

The discussions with the local public administration focused on the way in which the
crisis situation in the energy sector was managed, the support measures provided to
the population by the central authorities, including through the Decisions of the
Commission for Exceptional Situations of the Republic of Moldova, as well as other
solutions to increase energy resilience in the medium and long term.

In addition, the Deputy Prime Minister visited the Theoretical Lyceum of Doroțcaia and
the Family Doctors Center, where he discussed the implemented and planned projects
within the Program of Activities for the Reintegration of the Country.

The visit program also included a visit to the „Community House for Children at Risk”
in Coșnița, where books collected as part of the Government's „Library under the
Christmas Tree” campaign were donated.

The visit of Deputy Prime Minister Oleg Serebrian underlines the commitment of the
Government of the Republic of Moldova to supporting the localities located in the
Security Zone through concrete measures for development and ensuring the well-
being of citizens.

     


